From: John Varsanyi

Sent: 16 September 2019 15:35
To: Diver, John
Subject: Re:Planning Application No: 2019/1697/P Amended

27a Frognal, London NW3 6AR
Tel

Mr John Diver
Planning Officer

London Borough of Camden

16.09.2019

Dear Mr Diver

Re:Planning Application No: 2019/1697/P Amended Location : Rear of 29 and 33 Arkwright
Rd

Further to our objections earlier this year to Planning Application No. 2019/1697/P, we cannot see
how the amended plans in any way change the issues that we raised and to which we objected.

Accordingly we wish to maintain our objection to this amended version of those plans.

Yours sincerely,

John and Tania Varsanyi



